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BLUME BLT_50X35
DESIGN:
SEBASTIAN HERKNER

Drawing inspiration from the concepts of elegance and
sophistication, the Blume co�ee tables featuring the
seating’s �ower-shaped pro�le, which protrudes visibly
beyond the perimeter of the top. Available in three
heights with extruded aluminium frame and rectangular
500x350 mm marble, composite marble or solid laminate
top. The Blume tables may be combined to create
di�erent compositions.
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BLUME BLT_90X60
DESIGN:
SEBASTIAN HERKNER

Drawing inspiration from the concepts of elegance and
sophistication, the Blume co�ee tables featuring the
seating’s �ower-shaped pro�le, which protrudes visibly
beyond the perimeter of the top. Available in three
heights with extruded aluminium frame and rectangular
900x600 mm marble, composite marble or solid laminate
top. The Blume tables may be combined to create
di�erent compositions.
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BLUME BLT_99X99
DESIGN:
SEBASTIAN HERKNER

Drawing inspiration from the concepts of elegance and
sophistication, the Blume co�ee tables featuring the
seating’s �ower-shaped pro�le, which protrudes visibly
beyond the perimeter of the top. Available in three
heights with extruded aluminium frame and square
990x990 mm marble, composite marble or solid laminate
top. The Blume tables may be combined to create
di�erent compositions.
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